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December 5, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Please find enclosed our latest TNPI Info newsletter, containing important information and updates about 
Trans-Northern’s commitment to keeping you, our pipeline neighbour, the public, and the environment 
safe. 
 
REMINDER - Together, we can avoid incidents by following these safe practices:  

 
• Watch and report unusual smells, vandalism, broken marker signs and/or other damage by 

calling or emailing us at 1-800-361-0608 or info@tnpi.ca  
• Always “click” before you dig. Regulations require that you contact Alberta One-Call before 

commencing any work within 30 metres of each side of a pipeline, or if crossing over a pipeline. 
• Report immediately any contact made with the pipeline or damage caused to the pipeline by 

calling us at 1-800-361-0608 (even a nick to the pipe can lead to corrosive, long-term damage). 
• Visit www.tnpi.ca for more information  

 
A special gift 
If you would like to receive a printed 2021 calendar, please let us know and we will be happy to 
mail one to you. Contact us via email at info@tnpi.ca with your request and be sure to include 
your name and mailing address. 
 
Keep in touch 
Moving? New landowner or resident? Trans-Northern works with all landowners along our right-of-way to 
provide advance notice of any upcoming activities that might be required in the area. Please visit 
tnpi.ca/landowners to update your contact information with Trans-Northern.  
 
We want to thank you for your continued diligence and the care you take to helping us keep the pipeline 
that crosses your property safe. By continuing to work together, we can help protect you, your family, and 
the environment from any activities that might damage the pipeline. 
 
Best wishes for a safe and happy holiday season. We hope you enjoy the Fall/Winter 2020-21 TNPI Info 
and share your feedback with us at info@tnpi.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Gail Sharko 
Manager, Regulatory & External Affairs 
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